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14th October 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 6,  
 
Victorian Day – Wednesday 24th November 2021 
 
Next term, Year 6 will be learning about the Victorian era and will be taking part in a Victorian theme day. 
The children will take part in a variety of activities to help them to understand what life was like for 
Victorian schoolchildren. The purpose behind the day is to promote a love for our new topic and to 
generate some perspective writing.  
 
To help your child get into character we would like them to come to school wearing a Victorian outfit. The 
costume can be something very simple, but does not need to be purchased specially for the day; they can 
be easily put together from old clothing/uniforms and a bit of imagination!  
 
Here are some examples to help you: 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Miss K Loges  
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 


